
 

 

Tuesday, March 30, 2010 

Announcement  

 

 

 

Change of the release date for 

FY 2009 financial results  

      

 

CENTRIC MULTIMEDIA S.A. informs the investing public that the 

publication date of the FY 2009 financial results will be on Wednesday 

31/03/10. 

 

The FY Data and Information, the Annual Financial Statements for the 

fiscal year, as well as the respective press release and IR Release will be 

posted on the company's website (www.centric.gr) the day before on 

Tuesday 30/03/10 after the end of the closing of the trading session of 

ATHEX. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information Investors may contact: Mrs Zoi Mihoudi, Supervisor 

of Investor Services and Corporate Announcements, tel. +30 210 9480000.   


